SD7: Request for the explanation of the delisting status

On 09/04/2018, Song Da 7 Joint Stock Company received the request for the explanation of the delisting status as follows:

On 03/04/2018, Hanoi Stock Exchange received the 2017 audited financial statement of Song Da 7 Joint Stock Company. After the review, Hanoi Stock Exchange realized that Song Da 7 Joint Stock Company had loss in 03 consecutive years (2015, 2016 and 2017). Therefore, the SD7 stock was in the case of delisting according to point đ, clause 1, article 60 of Decree 58/2012/ND-CP dated 20/07/2012 of the Government detailing the implementation of a number of articles of Stock Law and Law amending and supplementing a number of articles of Stock Law.

Hanoi Stock Exchange requested Song Da 7 Joint Stock Company to explain according to regulations of article 10 of Circular 202/2015/TT-BTC dated 18/12/2015 guiding the securities listing on stock exchange and clause 2 of article 17 of Securities Listing Regulations attached to Decision 639/QD-SGDHN dated 13/10/2016 of General Manager of Hanoi Stock Exchange.
